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From: janet Probert 
Sent: 23 April 2023 17:59
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Opposition to Aquind interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

To whom it may concern 
 
I have lived in Portsmouth all my life and 
I strongly object to having Aquind build an interconnector between France and Portsmouth. 
 
This project is not needed in Portsmouth. It is a very destructive plan which will cause pollution, noise, traffic chaos, 
for months or years. Toxic waste will be dug up in the process causing serious health risks. We are an island city and 
will not cope well with the traffic chaos. Our natural environment and wildlife will be disturbed. 
. 
We do not need a non eco friendly nuclear generated electric power interconnector from France to Portsmouth. The 
French people do not want it either. I have not heard any good reasons for having it.  
 
We need to be thinking of greener ways to be helping our environment, not pandering to big bullying companies 
owned by oligarchs living in Monaco 
 
Jan Probert 

 
Portsmouth 
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